
NOTICE OF PUBLIC SALE AND INVITATION TO BID 

 

 

 NOTICE is hereby given that sealed bids will be received 

on Monday, September 21, 2015 at 11:00 A.M. prevailing time in 

the City Clerk’s Office located in Linwood City Hall, 400 Poplar 

Avenue, Linwood, New Jersey for the issuance of one (1) Liquor 

License in the City of Linwood.  All prospective bidders shall 

apply and qualify by way of a Preliminary Qualification to Bid 

for said License prior to the time of sale and proof of said 

qualification for a License shall be included with the sealed 

bid.  The Preliminary Qualification to Bid form is available at 

the office of the Linwood City Clerk and must be completed and 

submitted to the City Clerk at least seven (7) days prior to 

receipt of bids on September 21, 2015.  The minimum acceptable 

bid shall be in the sum of Two Hundred Twelve Thousand Five 

Hundred Dollars ($212,500.00).  Upon receipt of the highest 

prequalified bid, said Applicant will be referred to the Linwood 

Municipal Clerk to complete a Liquor License Application Form as 

prescribed by the State of New Jersey and to commence completion 

of an Applicant Disclosure Form as prescribed by the City of 

Linwood.  The City of Linwood reserves the right to reject all 

bids. 
 

 Upon completion of all prerequisites and further upon 

receipt of a recommendation for the issuance of a License by the 

Linwood Police Department, the Common Council of the City of 

Linwood may then, at its discretion, authorize the State of New 

Jersey to issue a Liquor License to the successful Applicant in 

accordance with Chapter 83 of the Linwood City Code.  As a 

condition precedent to the authorization for the issuance of 

said License, the successful Applicant must make full payment of 

the accepted bid amount to the City of Linwood by way of 

certified check or certified funds.   
 

 

By Order of the Common Council of the City of Linwood.   

 

      Leigh Ann Napoli, City Clerk 

      Advertised: 

      August 15, 2015 

      August 22, 2015 

      The Press of Atlantic City 

 
 


